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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Trish Chaplin, NADE Treasurer 

Date:

02/08/2019

Subject:
Mid-Year Treasurer Report 
This is been quite a transition to the NADE Treasurer position from being a regional director.  I have had the fortune of having Julie Kujath of mentoring me into this position, which has been a tremendous help.  She is a wealth of knowledge and does not mind me bothering her with a million questions on a daily basis.  
Since changing over into this position, many changes had to be made with the bank and PO Box, which have now been completed with our new PO Box in place.  Hopefully everyone by now has this information with our new address being PO Box 453 Arnold MO 63010.  This has since been changed on our website and dispensed to our RDs and CCP. 

I have gathered all the treasurer historical information from Julie, sitting nicely now in my tiny cubical as well as all the online files.  

I have reimbursed all travel expenses upon request.  I have also sent out 13 membership requests these past few weeks upon request. 
I have answered any questions to the best of my abilities and will continue to do so. 


I hope in the upcoming months to continue to make this transition smoothly as it is been quite the learning experience; however, it has been a fantastic ride with Julie by my side and I will continue to embrace whatever my come my way as the treasurer for NADE.

